
Rules Committee, 

Dear Senators Merkley and Widen,  

I am a senior citizen and have never supported the electoral vote. Within this recent election, we all 

can see the dangers we face by using the electoral. Oregon is represented by very strong senators, 

and for this I thank you. We need to get back on the right path. Go for this, senators. Sincerely, 

Janet Braman 97202 

Janet Braman  
jan.braman@gmail.com  
600 SE Marion St #104  
Portland, OR, Oregon 97202 
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